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Mr. George S. Messersmith, 
Mexico City. 

Dear George, 

I received your letter of November 18th enclosing 

copy of a letter which you wrote to Nelson Rockefeller concerning 

a project of the Mexican American Cultural Institute. 

I realize that this project to whieh you have given 

your moral and financial support must be close to your heart 

and I would like therefore to contribute, but I have already 

exceeded the amounts earmarked this year for such purposes, 

I am sorry to disappoint you but I thought that 

you would like to have my answer promptly. 

Cordially yours, 

D.N. Heineman 


